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Attendees

� Simon Bortz

� Thomas Coleman

� Melissa Emory

� Kyle Maddox

� Stephen Quinn

� Dr. Stephen Montgomery-Smith

Minutes

• It was mentioned in regards to teaching assignments in general, that there has been un-
rest about the lack of fairness of distribution specifically in with respect to distributing
the most well paid assignments over several semester to the same graduate students
as well as how factors external to the department have apparently been considered in
distributing assignments.

• It was also mentioned that more information should be afforded to students about
fellowships or grants the can apply for during the year.


